Delhi Public School Dhanbad

Monthly Assignment for December

Class 3.

Subject - Social Studies

- 1. Name any three of the following :
 - a) Team Games –
 - b) Traditional Games –
 - c) Spectator Sports -
 - d) National festivals –
 - e) Religious festivals -
 - f) Harvest festivals –
 - g) Indoor games –
 - h) Outdoor games -
- 2. Write 'T' for the true and 'F' for the false statement:
 - a) Republic day is celebrated on 26 th August.
 - b) Gandhi ji's samadhi is at Rajghat in Delhi.
 - c) India got freed from the British rule on 15th August, 1947.
 - d) Travelling to different places is fun.
 - e) The parade at Rajpath in New Delhi highlights the beauty and culture of our neighbouring countries ._____

3. Fill in the blanks:-

- a) Ankh michouli is also known as
- b) Hopscotch is also known as
- c) ______is played with seven stones.
- d) The best way to relax is to play
- e) Mahatma Gandhi was born on
- 4. Answer the following questions:
 - a) Name three games you enjoyed playing with your friends.
 - b) What do you mean by recreation ?
 - c) When and why is Gandhi Jayanti celebrated ?
- 5. Draw colour and name :
 - a) A National festival
 - b) A Harvest festival
 - c) A Religious festival
 - d) A game of your choice

_____ ×_____

Computer Assignment [December]

Class III

1. Answer the following questions:-

- a) What is Artificial intelligence?
- b) What is Petalica Paint?
- c) Name the most popular AI personal Assistant.
- d) Name the three domains of AI.

2. Name three uses of AI in daily life.

3. Rewrite the following:-

a) Who is the father of AI?

Two computer scientists, Alan Turing and John McCarthy. Turing is considered the "father of Al".

b) What is the full form of Alexa?

Alexa is a female form of Alex. It is variously a given name in its own right or a short form of Alexandra,

- 4. Draw the icon of Petalica Paint and colour it.
- 5. Draw any two Virtual Assistance.

Delhi public school Dhanbad

Hindi Assignment (December)

Name- class -3/sec-

1.दिए गए गद्यांश को पढ़कर पूछे गए प्रश्नों के उत्तर लिखिए-

भोला अपने नाम के अनुसार ही भोला-सा किसान था। वह अपने खेतों पर काम करने के लिए निकल जाता था और शाम तक वहीं पर काम करता रहता था उसकी पत्नी सुहाली दोपहर का खाना बनाकर भोला के लिए खेतों में ही ले जाती थी। भोला खाना खाकर खेतों के पेड़ों की छाया में ही आराम करता था। थोड़ी देर बाद वह फिर काम में लग जाता था। वह बहुत ही मेहनती था। उसकी मेहनत उसके खेतों की हरी-भरी फसल में दिखती थी।

(क) भोला कौन था?(ख) भोला सुबह कहां जाने के लिए निकल जाता था?(ग) भोला की पत्नी का नाम क्या था?

(घ) भोला दोपहर का खाना खाकर कहां आराम करता था?

(ङ) इस शब्द का विपरीत अर्थ गद्यांश में से खोज कर लिखिए। सुबह

2. योग्यता पर आधारित प्रश्नों का हल कीजिए।

क. यदि एक आंख से एक किलोमीटर देखते हैं तो दो आंख से कितने किलोमीटर देखेंगे?

ख. आपकी चाची की बहन आपकी कौन लगी?

ग.मंदिर में पूजा करने वाले को पुजारी कहते हैं तो खेत में काम करने वाले को क्या कहते हैं?

घ. वर्ष का छठा महीना कौन सा महीना कहलाता है?

.....

Delhi Public School Dhanbad

Monthly Assignment(December)

English std 3

Eskimos live in the polar areas. They are not usually tall but they have powerful legs and shoulders. They have a common language and can understand the members of another group although they may come from many thousands of miles away. Eskimos live by hunting and fishing. The Eskimos snow house which is called igloo, which is very well known, but in fact eskimos live in houses made of wood.and turf. When they don't hunt or work they carve. They use ivory and wood and they often make beautiful objects.

1. How are the Eskimos?

2. What Eskimos do except hunting and fishing?

3.Fill in the blanks:-

a.Eskimos live in the _____

b. Eskimos snow house which is called _____

4. "Just look at the time"

What were the speaker and listener doing?

What was the time for?

5. Frame meaningful sentences in present tense:-

Play_____

Cook _____

Clean _____

6.Change the following sentences in past tense:-

a. I am going to the market.

- b. We will go to the picnic tomorrow
- c. She will know how to play.

7. Write suitable adverbs for the following verbs

Walk _____, ____,

Smell _____, ____,

8.Write five lines on your own words how you enjoyed the picnic from school.

9. Complete pg no. 53,54,55 of worksheet 8 The Bowled Out and pg nos. 60 worksheet 9 The Chipko Movement.

10. Cursive Writing book pg nos. 56 to 60.

Delhi Public School

Monthly Assignment Maths

Class - III

1) Fill in the blanks:

(a) We use money to buy _____

(b) The symbol used for Indian currency is _____ and _____

(c) to convert rupees into passage just remove the ______or _____

(d) 50 fifty paise coins equal to _____

(e) 650p = ₹_____

(2) Write the following amounts of money in figures.

(a) Ten rupees and fifty- seven paise. (b) Ninty - eight paise.

3) Write the following amounts of money in words

(a) ₹37.86 (b) ₹6.08

4) Arrange the following in columns and add.

(a) ₹ 55 70, ₹ 30.01 and ₹ 92.20

(b) ₹ 120.50, ₹ 105.57 and ₹ 58.75

(5) Arrange in column and subtract the amounts.

(a) 85 paise from 10 rupees

(b) 156 rupees 55 paise from 300 rupees 65 paise.

(6) Competency based questions:

(a) Which of the following is smallest?

(i) 909 (ii) 990 (iii) 999 (iv) 989

(b) Which number is not equal to 100?

(i) 49 + 51 (ii) 89 + 10 (iii) 75 + 25 (iv)99 +1

(7) On her birthday Juhi got ₹350 from her parents, 60.75 from her elder sister and ₹ 200 from her grandparents .how much money did she get in total on her

(8) Robbin purchased a bag for ₹ 190.20 and a flute for ₹ 65.45 from a shop .How much total money did he spend?





Programming Languages Sprites pane Play sound Red Stop Blue Sprites



Q1.Fill in the blanks:

a are the inbuilt objects that perform action on the stage.
b. Motion blocks are color coded in color.
c.Languages used to write programs or software are known as
d.The block plays the specified sound in the project.
e.The displays the thumbnails of all the sprites in a project.
f.The button stops all the scripts in a project.
Q2.Choose the right option from the given choices:
a.The button enlarges the selected sprite.
(i)Enlarge (ii)Grow (iii)Expand
b.Which area displays the output of a script?
(i)Stage (ii)Scripts Area (iii)Blocks palette
c.Which block category is color coded pink/magenta?
(i)Motion (ii)Pen (iii)Sound
d.Which block checks if the sprite is touching the edge of the screen.
(i)move 10 steps 🔿 (ii)Turn 15 degrees (iii)If on edge, bounce
e. This block helps in giving desired color to the pen
(i)pen down (ii)set pen color 0 (iii)Pen up
f. Who developed Scratch?
(i)Mitchel Resnick (ii) Charles Babbage (iii)Bill Kendrick
Q4. Give one word answer:
a.The button that creates a copy of the sprite
b. The option that enables a user to view the stage in full screen mode
c. This block moves a sprite forward by the specified amount of steps.
d.It is a small graphic character and performs all the actions in Scratch.
Q5.complete the following to add some music
Move steps
turn 🔿 degrees
pen down
set pen color to

play sound

